
TORRIDON NEWS  
18th January 2019 

Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/TorridonPrimary 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It has been another lovely week at Torridon.  We launched a new core value this week.    

 

Children have been thinking about ‘honesty’.  I am very pleased to say that the children in 

5A earned a headteacher’s award for demonstrating honesty on the playground.  Well done 

5A!  Ms Seale and I are very proud of you. 

 

Classes in Key Stage 2 have got off to a flying start with our new reading programme, 

‘Destination Reader’.  Thank you to all who have sent photographs in of children and families 

reading in unusual places.  It is not too late if you want to add your pictures to our display. 

 

Thank you to all who attended our curriculum meetings this week.  I hope you found them 

helpful and informative.  Thank you also to those who made suggestions about additions to 

the website.  We will continue to update the website in response to your requests. 

 

 

Manda George 

Headteacher 

https://twitter.com/TorridonPrimary


PE Kit  

Staffing Update 

We are saying goodbye to two members of staff this week. 

 

Caron Scott-Nadal, one of our Attendance and Welfare Officers is moving on to a new role as  

Family Liaison Officer. 

 

Michael Demuro (Teaching Assistant) will be adventuring abroad to gain some teaching        

experience before starting his teacher training in September. 

 

I am sure you will join me in thanking them for all their hard work and wishing them all the 

best in their new roles. 

It seems like lots of children had new sportswear in their Christmas stockings this year!  We 

have seen lots of colour combinations, patterns and styles in PE lessons this week. 

Please remember that children should be in school uniform for PE lessons : 

White T-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms, plimsolls or trainers  

PE kits need to be sent into school on Monday and remain in school until Friday when it will be 

sent home for washing. 

Many thanks   

Music Lessons 

Spaces still available in clarinet, brass and violin. Please contact the office if you are              

interested or further information.  



After School Club Vacancies  

We have the following availability in the After School Clubs this term.    

Please note all clubs start at 3:30pm and end at 4:30pm. 

Club Date Cost  Available to Years 

Gymnastics Monday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 1 & 2 

Multisports Monday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Maths Monday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Maths Tuesday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 1 & 2 

Fitness & Gym Stretch Tuesday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 1, 2 

Sewing Tuesday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3 4 5 6 

Digital Media Club Wednesday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 2, 3 

Street Dance Wednesday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 3, 4,5,6 

Football Wednesday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3, 4,5,6 

Healthy Cooking Club Thursday 10 sessions - 

£65 

Year 1 & 2 

Art & Craft Thursday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Science Thursday 10 sessions - 

£65 

Year 1 & 2 

Gymnastics Thursday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Knitting Thursday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Street Dance Friday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 1 & 2 

Cricket Friday 10 sessions - 

£30 

Year 3,4,5,6 

**New Club for Spring Term – Yoga** Friday 10 sessions - 

£40 

Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 



Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 22nd January RS trip to the Horniman Museum 

Tuesday 22nd January Year 3/4 SEND  Group Curling competition  

Tuesday 22nd January  Year 6 SATs meetings at 9am and 6pm 

Wednesday 23rd January Sharing Assemblies for 1KJ, 4NS and 6R 

Wednesday 23rd January  Year 2 Zoolab workshop  

Thursday 24th January RAZ trip to the Horniman Museum 

Thursday 24th January Year 5/6 group basketball competition  

Friday 25th January RE trip to the Horniman Museum 

Tuesday 29th  January Year 1 Phonics Workshops at 2:45pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 30th January Sharing Assemblies for 1MJ, 4S and 6C 

Thursday 31st January 4NS and 4V trip to the Science Museum 

Friday 1st February  4S and 4L trip to the Science Museum 

Tuesday 5th February  Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 5th February  Chinese New Year  

Wednesday 6th February Sharing Assemblies for 1JB, 4L and 6CH 

Wednesday 13th February Sharing Assemblies for 2E, 4V and 5C 

Monday 18th—Friday 22nd February Half Term 

Last Week’s Stars of the Week 

Class Pupil Class Pupil 
Nursery Amy 30 Romy 

RAZ Tavarie 4N Mizhaan 

RE Alyssia 4L Isabella 

RS Danielle 4V Osman 

1KJ Yasmine 4S Amalya 

1MJ Amar 5L Luka 

1JB Martha 5C Sonny 

2D Jerome 5A Amelia 

2SA Benjamin 6R Sienna 

2E Rayan 6C Fatima 

3C Maddison 6CH Hana 

3A Wilfred Lighthouse Joshua 


